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Date Monday, June 29, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Darlene  
Last Name Brander  
Phone Number (306) 931-6767  
Email development@wanuskewin.com  
Address RR4 Penner Road  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code S7k3j7  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Wanuskewin  
Subject Support for OCP  
Meeting (if known) June 29  
Comments  
On behalf of Wanuskewin, I would like to commend the planning team on their inclusive approach to the 
revised Official Community Plan. The cyclical and living nature of this document is encouraging, and it 
demonstrates the City of Saskatoon’s commitment to evolve as the cultural and natural environment requires. In 
particular, the Wanuskewin team was encouraged that Indigenous stories of our territory were centred in the 
document, and that the history of Opimihaw Creek and Wanuskewin is formally recognized. As Wanuskewin 
continues to work toward UNESCO World Heritage designation, inclusion in the planning framework of the 
City will be increasingly important. We are particularly happy to read that “the City is dedicated to the 
conservation and success of the park as an important historical, cultural and educational space” (17). 
Attachments  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/397637 


